
The Belham Primary School 
 

“Outstanding learning, within a glittering curriculum,  

where everyone matters, at the heart of the community 

   
 

 

 

Fixed Term Assistant Headteacher 

Start Date: 19th April 2022 (1 year contract) 
Inner London Payscale (L6 – L10) 

 

We are looking for a fantastic Assistant Headteacher to cover a period of absence for a year 

from April 2022. We are interested in applications from experienced leaders who would like 

to contribute to our wonderful “glittering” school in the heart of Peckham. We value a 

creative, innovative and proactive approach to learning, and welcome those who can bring 

their own unique ideas to our enthusiastic and hardworking team.  

In return we offer you:  

▪ Amazing children to teach and supportive colleagues 

▪ A curriculum that reflects the culturally diverse community  

▪ A brand new refurbished and extended Victorian school – needs to be seen to be 

truly appreciated! 
▪ Great specialist spaces and terrific resources 

▪ A huge emphasis on the creative arts, technology & sport 

▪ Leadership who respect work/life balance 

▪ Networking opportunities with our Trust, London South Teaching School Hub 

and Charles Dickens Research School. 

 

The Trust is committed to eliminating discrimination and advancing equal opportunity. We 

very much encourage applications from diverse cultural and ethnic backgrounds or sexual 

orientations.  

 

We welcome visits during the week beginning Monday 10th January 2022. 

 

Please call Eloise Hunter on 0208 353 4290 if you would like to arrange a school visit.  

Please send your completed application to sroberts23.210@lgflmail.org  

 

Closing date:  Monday 17th January 2022 at 9:00 am 

Shortlisting:            Week beginning 17th January 2022 

Interviews:  31st January 2022 

 

For further information and application pack, please visit our website: 

www.thebelhamprimaryschool.org 

 
The Charter Schools Educational Trust is committed to equality and diversity, and we actively 
welcome and encourage applications from communities who tend to be under-represented in school 
leadership. We are committed to continuous improvement in how representative we are of our local 
communities, including gender, ethnicity, religion, age, and all other aspects of diversity.  

We are looking for confident and motivated individuals who are keen to join our exceptional team 
and further develop our work that is consistently underpinned by our core mission to inspire and 
nurture children and young people in South London to excel, through education that transforms lives 
and strengthens our diverse communities. 
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